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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a rather odd week back at school this week, but we have managed to pack a lot in! We hope 
that everyone celebrating Eid had a lovely time. It has been great seeing all the fantastic mehndi and 
hearing about what the children did to enjoy their day. Hopefully everyone enjoyed our special lunch on 
Wednesday -  a big thank you to our kitchen staff. 
  
A big THANK YOU to all of you for your support with our working at home day yesterday. As we said 
previously, we do understand how inconvenient it can be mid-week for working parents, however it is 
just not possible to keep the school open with members of the public in to vote. We hope that your 
child enjoyed completing their work at home, and also managed to get out in the sunshine that we had! 
  
As you will know, our fabulous year 6 children will have their KS2 SATs tests next week, and we want to 
take this opportunity to wish them the very best for that. We all understand how nerve-wracking any 
tests can be – no matter how old you are – but we are all fantastically proud of our wonderful pupils and 
know that they will do well next week. If you are a parent in year 6 then please do reassure them that 
these tests are really nothing to worry about, and encourage them to have plenty of breaks if they are 
revising at home. Please remember that all children in year 6 are invited for free breakfast club from 
7:45am next week, and school staff will be on hand to talk through any worries they may have. Please 
support us at home by making sure they have a good night’s sleep and are on time for school next week. 
If you are concerned about your child then please do let us know and we will make sure we offer them 
some extra support and encouragement. 
  
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

6U—99% attendance 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Half Term Club 

Ranelagh Primary school is offering a May half term club at their Napier Lodge. If you are interested, please 

complete the holiday club application form which can be found by clicking here. The deadline is the 13th 

May 2022.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScGyVry8tHG7QCsXUoPCyIi9dWPqSOfQPVSqgUAFBZCWX5Bxw/viewform


AM—Noah G 

RDR—Malia 

RMC—Roman 

1K—Yusra 

1L—Saadat 

2W—Abir 

2R—Fatema 

3B—Nafis 

3H—Kasey 

4C—Nawal 

4K—Lorenzo 

5C—Yago 

5T—Tanzeha 

6H—Rayquarn 

6U—Shainiee 

LST—Stefania 

PM—Faryal 

RM—Inaara 

RC—Marcel 

1I—Emilie 

1SN—Trudy 

2S—Zakariya 

2M—Myla 

3G—Aarib 

3L—Suhayb 

4N—Zaman 

4A—Idrees 

5B—Ibrahim 

5L—Mya 

6C—Fatimah K 

6B—Lola 

 

Our Stars That Shine 

 

 

Kindness cup to return next 

week 

 

Kindness Cup Winners 

TT Rockstars 

Upcoming Trips: 

 West Ham Park for RDR on the 9th May, RC on the 

10th, RMC on the 12th, & RM on the 13th 

 Forest School for 4N & 3L on 11th May 

 Natural History Museum for 3L & 3G on 13th May 

 West Ham Park for all Year 6 on 13th May 

Other reminders: 

 Please let the school know if your child has allergies 

or has suffered an injury at home, and fill out a 

temporary care plan at the main office if any 

treatment is needed. 

 If you have a child born between 1st September and 

31st August, you can apply for a place in Nursery. 

Reminders for the Week 

 

Team Points returning next week! 

Students Win! 

Jubilee Celebrations 

On Friday 27th May, there will be a special 

menu and celebration in honour of the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee on the 3rd June. 

The menu will be shared closer to the date. 


